April 18,2016

WITHOUT PREJUDICE

BY PROCESS SERVER ONLY
Kelly Denham

Dear Ms. Denham:

Re: Family and Children’s Services of Lanark, Leeds and Grenville

We are the solicitors for Family and Children’s Services of Lanark, Leeds and Grenville (the
“Society”). It has come to our attention that you are in possession of sensitive and
confidential information that belongs to the Society. We are further advised that you have
published or caused this information to be published online.

We demand that you immediately stop publishing this information and that you
immediately surrender any and all such documentation, whether paper or electronic, to the
Society. This information does not belong to you and having access to this information is in
violation of the Child and Family Services Act and publication is illegal. Please deliver all
documents and electronic information directly to the Society office or to our office at 8
Gore Street West in Perth, Ontario.

Should you fail to voluntarily comply with this demand, please be advised that you could
face serious consequences. We trust this to be satisfactory and expect that you will comply
with this demand. Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,






